
Hello,
This week, we have been focussing on developing our behaviours for learning. We are

working hard to become FAST learners at Knighton Mead. This will mean that no learning
time is lost and we can all ensure that we learn more and remember more.

We have been focussing on ‘Follow the speaker’ this week and it has been fantastic to see
how well the children have been at engaging with this learning behaviour.
Here are some of the reasons why it is an important behaviour to demonstrate and how it
can cannot be shown:

Finally, it is our first ‘Hot Chocolate with the Head’ today and I am very
proud of these superb role models.

Have a lovely weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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9th September – Y5 Parents’ Meeting 2:30pm

11th September – Y2 Parents’ Meeting 2:30pm

12th September – Y4 Parents’ Meeting 2:30pm

Friday 18th October – school closed to children 
– staff professional learning day.

Attendance

Character muscle of the week
COOPERATION:

The ability to work together.  It may 
involve compromise or self-sacrifice.

Friends of Knighton Mead
#collaboration #community

We are holding the Macmillan Coffee Morning at 
school on Friday 27th September from 9am –10:30 
am. There will be a range of food and drink available 
and tickets will be £5 per adult with all proceeds 
going to Macmillan Cancer Support. If you would like 
to purchase a ticket then please go to the school 
office or send your money in a labelled envelope 
clearly stating how many tickets you would like. For 
Health & Safety reasons, there is a maximum 
capacity of 50 people and tickets will be sold on a 
first come, first serve basis. There will also be a 
raffle and other games available on the day - more 
details to follow in the coming weeks.

A huge congratulations 
goes to Lothair Class for 
amazing attendance and to 
Sheridan Class excellent 
punctuality this week!
Please remember that 
gates open at 8.40am and 
children must be in class 
by 8.50am. 
Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins N/A – staggered 
starts

Bloomfield 97.1%
Macaulay 91.2%

Lansdowne 95.4%
Richmond 97%

Hughenden 93.7%
Lothair 92%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
94.4%
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